
Newly-qualified or within their first
year in General Practice 
Hold/about to hold a substantive
contract with a Kent or Medway
General Practice/PCN. 

The Kent and Medway Primary Care
Training Hub invites General Practice
Nurses (GPNs) to apply for the New To
Practice Programme (NTPP). 

The NTPP aims to support Nurses new to
General Practice to feel confident in the
modern Primary Care world.

The NTPP modules have been designed
to reflect the changing and complex
nature of healthcare today, with themes
relevant to nursing in Primary Care, as
well as clinical sessions delivered by the
Training Hub, Invicta Learning and the
University of Greenwich. 

To qualify for this exciting opportunity,
applicants must meet the following
criteria*:

Please note application closing date:
Thursday 31st August, 2022.
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A schedule of tailored sessions will be
released shortly and where possible these
sessions will take place on a Tuesday. 
Sessions will be mainly face-to-face in a
central Kent & Medway location. 

*Open to all who meet the above criteria, regardless of
number of hours worked; salary funding will be available
through the Training Hub to support programme
attendance.



 New to Practice Programme 2022/23



Education and Development Opportunities for Practice Nurses




For further information and to request
an application form for these fully
funded opportunities, please contact
the Kent & Medway Primary Care
Training Hub at kmpcth@nhs.net
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